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- With Langham Court Theatre operating as a non-profit amateur theatre, the use
of paid artists on stage must be limited. The use of paid performers, whether
they are associated with Canadian Actors’ Equity, ACTRA, or under any other
contract, can cost us our exemption from having to charge HST/GST. The tax
exemption only applies if at least 90% of the performers are not paid.

The 90% rule applies to performers only. Casting of all such personnel that
require payment must receive prior Board approval. If approval is not granted
the director will be required to recast the role(s).

Note that the 90% rule does not include production staff such as directors,
choreographers, stage managers, etc.



